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Deoember 10, 1930•

Mr. Walter A. Merrill, 
240 St* James Street W Montreal. P. j. • »

Dear Mr. Merrill,
\

May I acknowledge your letter of the 4th Deoember, which oame in too late to roaoh 
Sir Arthur before his departure for India, 
he will be very pleased indeed that you have consented 
to serve^ on the Montreal Orchestra Committee, anti. 1 
have passed your acceptance on to Mr. George Reilloy, 
who is responsible for getting the Committee together.

I knows'-

iff.

,

T urs faithfully,

Secretary to Sir Arthur 0 urrie.
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